
From: Maria Bowman
To: Lia Niebauer
Subject: [EXTERNAL]BAR #2020-00381 & #2020-00372
Date: Monday, September 14, 2020 7:19:48 PM

To: The City of Alexandria Board of Architectural Review
Re: 712 South Pitt Street - BAR hearing September 16, 2020

Hi Lia,

I am writing to voice my support of the proposed project at 712 South Pitt Street (BAR #2020-
00381 & BAR #2020-00372). I myself own a home that is also located on the 700 block of
South Pitt Street and believe this renovation will only improve the Yates Gardens
neighborhood and the property values in the neighborhood. I am also in support of the design
proposed by their well-respected and well-known builder/architect. 

Sincerely,

Maria Bowman
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